BONE & JOINT

Website Marketing Disclaimer / Retargeting:

When you use this site, some information is automatically collected such as your Internet Protocol (IP)
address, address of a referring website, and the information on any form that you complete and submit
on this site.

We may also automatically collect certain information and monitor user activity through the use of
“cookies” (including persistent and/or session cookies) or web beacons (also known as web bugs, pixel
tags, tracking pixels, or clear gifs) on the Site. A “persistent cookie” is stored on a user’s hard drive until
it expires (persistent cookies are set with expiration dates) or until the user deletes the cookie.
Persistent cookies help websites remember your information and settings when you visit them in the
future. “Session cookies” are cookies that expire upon the conclusion of your visit to a website. These
types of cookies are widely used to facilitate a consumer’s interaction with a website. The cookies and
web beacons DO NOT collect or link to identifying information. If you wish to block, erase, or be
warned of cookies on the Site, please refer to your browser manufacturer to learn about these
functions. However, if you choose to remove or reject cookies, this could affect certain features on the
Site. In addition to the above, information provided by cookies, web beacons, or other devices may be
used, among other things, to analyze data, to determine the popularity of content, to deliver targeted
advertising, to make recommendations to users, to better understand the Site’s usage or the
effectiveness of Ads, to track actions/behavior on the Site, such as tracking web events or site visits, and
emails to the site.

You may complain to us or to the Secretary of Health and Human Services if you believe your privacy
rights have been violated by us. You may file a complaint with us by notifying our Privacy Officer of your
complaint. We will not retaliate against you for filing a complaint.

You may contact our Privacy Officer, Carl Rutty at (518) 489-2666 for further information about the
complaint process.



